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10 December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Admissions Consultation for Glenfield Primary School 

 
Glenfield Primary School is proposing to cap it’s Admission number to 60 for Reception Class 
(foundation) from September 2022.  This will also apply to all mid-term admissions for the school year 
2022-23 and for subsequent years until further notice.    
 
The consultation seeks to clarify the school’s arrangements and priority criteria to determine pupil 
places, in line with School’s Admission Policy.  
 
Glenfield Primary School will continue to stay in line with the local authority policy, alongside a cap on 
the numbers in each year group to 60.  These changes aim to ensure we stay within the 30 per class 
recommendation including mid-year transfer requests. 
 
There is a consultation period of 7 weeks between 10th December 2020 and 28th January 2021 
inclusive.  The requirement to consult is six calendar weeks but we are proposing an additional week 
due to the Christmas period. The determined admissions arrangements must be published on our 
website by 15 March 2021. 
 
The Admission Consultation paper can be found at www.glenfield.co.uk . Please read and respond 
accordingly, no later than 28th January 2021.                                        

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Kathy Martin 
Headteacher 
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